Spur Director of Education Frequently Asked Questions

Is this position remote?

This is an in-office/in-person position; however, due to COVID-19, all CSU System employees are
currently working remotely. The CSU System office is located at 555 17th St., Denver. When the
CSU Spur campus at the National Western Center opens in 2022, the position may office from
that location.

Can you tell me a little more about the Educational Master Plan?

The Senior Advisor to the Chancellor for Educational Access, Christie Vilsack, led tours across
Colorado and engaged with formal and informal educators at all levels, as well as stakeholders
from CSU and other organizations to draft the Spur Education strategic plan. The plan is still in
draft form, so is not yet public; however, the candidate selected as Education Director will be
involved in finalizing the plan.

If  am in the process of completing an advanced degree, or do not have one, would | be
considered for this role?

Individuals without a master’s degree will not be automatically disqualified from the applicant
pool; however, final consideration will be made by the members on our search committee
depending on the context of each circumstance and the number of qualified applicants.

Will there be more job openings at CSU Spur in the future?
Yes, additional positions will be determined as design is completed and in advance of Spur’s
opening in 2022.

What is the interview timeline?

Phone interviews will be held in early-mid November and in-depth virtual interviews of finalists
will take place in late November through early December. Final candidates will be asked to
attend a virtual open forum to meet with various faculty and stakeholders of the University.



